
Management and Labor Union of KOSHA 

Donates Masks to Foreign Workers
5,680 Units of Masks Presented to Metropolitan Support Center for 

Foreign Workers

□ The management and labor union of KOSHA (President: Park 

Doo-yong, Chairman of Union: Lee Tae-hyeong), on May 5,  

donated 5,680 units of masks for the purpose of protecting 

foreign workers, the vulnerable group against COVID-19.

   ○ KOSHA collected a monetary donation of over 8,300 USD from 

voluntary participations made by the entire employees and 

purchased and presented health masks to the Support Center 

for Foreign Workers in Seoul metropolitan area.

   ○ The masks donated will be distributed to foreign workers of 

the metropolitan area, including Seoul, Incheon and Uijeongbu, 

vulnerable to region-wide proliferation of COVID-19.

□ The management and labor union of KOSHA has also brought the 

Daegu region emergency supports with a monetary donation of 

16,600 USD, 240 sets of personal protective devices (Level D Kit) 

and 3,400 units of impermeable protective clothing last March.

   ○ KOSHA actively takes part in efforts in overcoming the crisis 

by offering the fund to improve the working environment 

aiming at preventing infections at the call centers in company 

with Seoul Metropolitan Government. 

□ A staff of KOSHA stated, “We sincerely hope the latest donation 

of masks can contribute to preventing infectious diseases of 



foreign workers. We will continue to make utmost efforts and 

offer supports to workers from vulnerable groups.” (END)


